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Fuel Cell Technology Trainer

Description

Fuel Cell Technology Trainer 

The system familiarizes the student with fuel cell power supply technology, an environmentally
friendly method of generating power directly from a hydrogen reaction. Fuel cells are the most
promising alternate energy supply and are already being used in a number of areas, including
automotive engineering and power generation systems. The Fuel Cell Technology Trainer allows the
student to create a grid-independent power supply that uses only hydrogen as its fuel. A switch
located on the panel allows for switching between the fuel cell and an external source. The can also
be connected to an external energy source, such as a solar panel or wind generator, for comparison
between the different technologies.  

  

We are leading manufacturers, suppliers of Fuel Cell Technology Trainer for Electronics Engineering
Lab Equipments. Contact us to get high quality Fuel Cell Technology Trainer for Electronics
Engineering Lab Equipments for schools, colleges, universities, research labs, laboratories and
various industries.  
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"description": "The system familiarizes the student with fuel cell power supply technology, an
environmentally friendly method of generating power directly from a hydrogen reaction. Fuel cells are
the most promising alternate energy supply and are already being used in a number of areas,
including automotive engineering and power generation systems. The Fuel Cell Technology Trainer
allows the student to create a grid-independent power supply that uses only hydrogen as its fuel. A
switch located on the panel allows for switching between the fuel cell and an external source. The
can also be connected to an external energy source, such as a solar panel or wind generator, for
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comparison between the different technologies. We are leading manufacturers, suppliers of Fuel Cell
Technology Trainer for Electronics Engineering Lab Equipments. Contact us to get high quality Fuel
Cell Technology Trainer for Electronics Engineering Lab Equipments for schools, colleges,
universities, research labs, laboratories and various industries.", "brand": "Educational Lab
Equipments", "sku": "5", "gtin8": "5", "gtin13": "5", "gtin14": "5", "mpn": "5", "aggregateRating": {
"@type": "AggregateRating", "ratingValue": "5", "bestRating": "5", "worstRating": "0", "ratingCount":
"15" } } 

 Educational Lab Equipments,
  #449, HSIIDC, Industrial Area, Saha, Haryana

 Direct Contact Details   +91-98173-19615  sales@educational-equipments.com

  www.educational-equipments.com

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               2 / 2

http://www.tcpdf.org

